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  This Book Is A . . . 3D Human Body
IglooBooks,2019-11-05 See inside your insides in
Human Body, with shaped pages covering every layer
from skin to skeleton. Explore your insides in 3D
detail! Press out the cleverly shaped chunky pages
to reveal a 3D model of the human body. Discover
astonishing facts about every layer, from skin to
skeleton, and see how they all fit together. This
combination fact book and play model is the
perfect interactive introduction to the world
inside every body.
  Wall Chart of Human Anatomy Tony Meisel,2001 3D
anatomy based on the National Library of
Medicine's Visible Human Project.
  The Human Body in 3D Set Jack Becker,2015-07-30
Take a fantastic voyage into the complex inner
recesses of the human body and experience an
enthralling, full-color, 3D-like tour of the major
systems and organs. The function, structure, and
importance of each system and organ are outlined
in clear, engaging language. Next generation high
definition images and labeled, cutaway diagrams
provide an in-depth look at the human body beneath
the surface and reveals its inner workings and the
interrelationships of the parts to the whole.
Readers will learn about every aspect of their
anatomy, including movement, senses, cognition,
circulation, digestion, and respiration. A
thrilling journey awaits, one that results in an
intimate three-dimensional understanding of
anatomy, life processes, and the wondrous
machinery that is the human body. Features
include: Dazzling, high definition, sharply
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detailed images that take readers under the skin
and reveal the complex inner workings of the
body's systems and organs. Compelling descriptions
of how each system or organ works and how various
diseases result from system malfunctioning. Loads
of fun facts that spark curiosity, enhance
understanding, assist in information recall, and
provoke wonder and awe for the sheer intricacy,
power, and precision of the body's inner
machinery. Supports the Next Generation Science
Standards by encouraging critical thinking skills
and promoting evidence-based information and
conclusions.
  The Human Body Jonathan Miller,1983-09 Precisely
detailed pop-up illustrations, complete with
movable parts, demonstrate the anatomy, workings,
mechanisms, and interrelationships between
internal structures and systems of the human body
  The 1st-3D Book of Anatomy, Physiology and
Hygiene of the Human Body Volume 2 Joseph Albertus
Culler,2016-05-12 This work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important, and is
part of the knowledge base of civilization as we
know it. This work was reproduced from the
original artifact, and remains as true to the
original work as possible. Therefore, you will see
the original copyright references, library stamps
(as most of these works have been housed in our
most important libraries around the world), and
other notations in the work.This work is in the
public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute this work, as
no entity (individual or corporate) has a
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copyright on the body of the work.As a
reproduction of a historical artifact, this work
may contain missing or blurred pages, poor
pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and
we concur, that this work is important enough to
be preserved, reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. We appreciate your
support of the preservation process, and thank you
for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant.
  The 1st-3d Book of Anatomy, Physiology and
Hygiene of the Human Body; Volume 2 Joseph
Albertus 1858- Culler,2022-10-27 This work has
been selected by scholars as being culturally
important, and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work is in the
public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute this work, as
no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. We
appreciate your support of the preservation
process, and thank you for being an important part
of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
  1ST-3D BK OF ANATOMY PHYSIOLOG Joseph Albertus
1858 Culler,2016-08-24
  The Upper Limbs in 3D Jack Becker,Josepha
Sherman,2015-07-15 This volume, packed with clear
and vivid 3D anatomical images, explores the
shoulders, upper arms, elbows, forearms, and
hands. Readers will understand how the muscles of
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the arm and hand help us to perform complex
movements, from throwing a baseball to writing a
letter, and how the skeletal structure gives us
the support and strength to perform these tasks. A
healthy balance of anatomy lesson and fun facts,
this book will fascinate students with the
complexity of body structures that they may take
for granted.
  Imaging Atlas of Human Anatomy E-Book Jonathan
D. Spratt,Lonie R Salkowski,Jamie Weir,Peter H.
Abrahams,2010-03-02 Imaging Atlas of Human
Anatomy, 4th Edition provides a solid foundation
for understanding human anatomy. Jamie Weir, Peter
Abrahams, Jonathan D. Spratt, and Lonie Salkowski
offer a complete and 3-dimensional view of the
structures and relationships within the body
through a variety of imaging modalities. Over 60%
new images—showing cross-sectional views in CT and
MRI, nuclear medicine imaging, and more—along with
revised legends and labels ensure that you have
the best and most up-to-date visual resource. This
atlas will widen your applied and clinical
knowledge of human anatomy. Features orientation
drawings that support your understanding of
different views and orientations in images with
tables of ossification dates for bone development.
Presents the images with number labeling to keep
them clean and help with self-testing. Features
completely revised legends and labels and over 60%
new images—cross-sectional views in CT and MRI,
angiography, ultrasound, fetal anatomy, plain film
anatomy, nuclear medicine imaging, and more—with
better resolution for the most current anatomical
views. Reflects current radiological and
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anatomical practice through reorganized chapters
on the abdomen and pelvis, including a new chapter
on cross-sectional imaging. Covers a variety of
common and up-to-date modern imaging—including a
completely new section on Nuclear Medicine—for a
view of living anatomical structures that enhance
your artwork and dissection-based comprehension.
Includes stills of 3-D images to provide a visual
understanding of moving images.
  LWW's Human 3D Encyclopedia and Anatomy Atlas
,2006-06-01 This comprehensive four CD-ROM set on
human anatomy and physiology is comprised of two
educational programs: Human 3D Encyclopedia and
Anatomy Atlas. The Human 3D Encyclopedia program
features a complete encyclopedia that covers all
major areas of anatomy and physiology. The Anatomy
Atlas serves as an interactive map of the human
body. Both educational programs allow users to
explore the body's structures and functions while
also viewing text, graphics, animations, and 3D
models associated with particular parts of the
anatomy. This complete four CD-ROM set features
over 1,200 detailed illustrations of organs,
muscles, and bones, and more than 500 cutting-edge
3D animations and videos. Windows Compatible
  Atlas of the Human Body Branislav Vidic,Milan
Milisavljevic,2017-03-10 Atlas of Human Body:
Central Nervous System and Vascularization is a
multidisciplinary approach to the technical
coverage of anatomical structures and
relationships. It contains surface and 3D
dissection images, native and colored cross
sectional views made in different planes, MRI
comparisons, demonstrations of cranial nerve
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origins, distribution of blood vessels by
dissection, and systematic presentation of
arterial distribution from the precapillary level,
using the methyl metacrylate injection and
subsequent tissue digestion method. Included
throughout are late prenatal (fetal) and early
postnatal images to contribute to a better
understanding of structure/relationship
specificity of differentiation at various
developmental intervals (conduits, organs,
somatic, or branchial derivatives). Each chapter
features clinical correlations providing a unique
perspective of side-by side comparisons of
dissection images, magnetic resonance imaging and
computed tomography. Created after many years of
professional and scientific cooperation between
the authors and their parent institutions, this
important resource will serve researchers,
students, and doctors in their professional work.
Contains over 700 color photos of ideal anatomical
preparations and sections of each part of the body
that have been prepared, recorded, and processed
by the authors Covers existing gaps including
developmental and prenatal periods, detailed
vascular anatomy, and neuro anatomy Features a
comprehensive alphabetical index of structures for
ease of use Features a companion website which
contains access to all images within the book
  The Human Body in 3D Jack Becker,2015-08-01 Take
a fantastic voyage into the complex inner recesses
of the human body and experience an enthralling,
full-color, 3D-like tour of the major systems and
organs. The function, structure, and importance of
each system and organ are outlined in clear,
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engaging language. Next generation high definition
images and labeled, cutaway diagrams provide an
in-depth look at the human body beneath the
surface and reveals its inner workings and the
interrelationships of the parts to the whole.
Readers will learn about every aspect of their
anatomy, including movement, senses, cognition,
circulation, digestion, and respiration. A
thrilling journey awaits, one that results in an
intimate three-dimensional understanding of
anatomy, life processes, and the wondrous
machinery that is the human body.
  The Dynamic Human Engineering Animations Inc.
Staff,Inc. Engineering Automation,1996-06
  The Human Body Richard Walker,2018-11-29 It's
1839 and you are a medical student w orking on
your first human body dissection! Under the w
atchful eye of Dr W alker, peel the flaps back to
reveal the inner w orkings of the human body, from
bone and muscle, to the brain, eyes, heart, lungs
and everything in-betw een. Victorian-inspired
illustrations meet w ith medical notes and
sketches to give a complete in-depth exploration
of how the human body w orks.
  Wall Chart of Human Anatomy Tony Meisel,2001
Grade level: 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, e, i,
s.
  The 1st-3d Book of Anatomy, Physiology and
Hygiene of the Human Body Volume 2 Joseph Albertus
Culler,2013-09 This historic book may have
numerous typos and missing text. Purchasers can
usually download a free scanned copy of the
original book (without typos) from the publisher.
Not indexed. Not illustrated. 1904 edition.
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Excerpt: ... CHAPTER XI THE NERVOUS SYSTEM Parts
of the nervous system.--The nervous system is
composed of five important parts, (i) One large
nerve-centre--the brain. (2) A long nerve-centre
in the spinal column--the spinal cord. (3) Many
small nerve-centres--the ganglia--found at many
places in the body. (4) The nerves which run from
the nerve-centres out to every part of the body.
(5) Nerve endings, as where a nerve ends in a
muscle or gland. The nerve-cell.--The nervous
system is composed of cells just as other parts of
the body are, but they are quite different in
shape. A nerve-cell in the spinal cord may have to
control a cell of muscle in the hand. It must then
be able to reach all the way from the cord to the
hand. So we find that most nerve-cells have long
branches running out from them. 14 209 As a rule,
there is only one very long branch and a number of
small ones. In Fig. 68 you can see the parts of a
nerve-cell. It has a body and a nucleus, and is
composed of the same kind of material as the other
cells; but it is different in having the long
branch that may reach out two or three feet from
the body of the cell to another cell over which it
has control. When we use any of the skeletal
muscles, we must first send an order out on the
long branches of the nerve-cells to the muscle-
cells. When a large number of these cells are
clustered together they are called a nervecentre,
and a number of the long branches bound together
are called a nerve. All the nerve-centres are in
the brain, the spinal cord, and the ganglia.
Everything we do and every movement we make starts
in the nerve-centres. The brain.--The brain is the
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most important part of the human body. It is very
delicate and easily injured, and so we find it
well protected. It is...
  Human Body DK,2014-11-03 Get set to explore your
own body from the inside out! This fascinating
guide covers everything from the top of your nose
to the tips of your toes. Travel through the
amazing human body to learn about the brain
centre, muscle power, bony frame, pumping heart,
and senses hard at work interpreting and
understanding our world. Processes you take for
granted, including breathing and eating, are shown
using detailed illustrations and photography, and
explained alongside incredible facts and figures.
As you look through the body, you'll also learn
about the history of our fascination with how the
human body works. This is a fun and interactive
guide with lots of infographics, statistics,
facts, and timelines. A giant fold-out wall chart
is crammed full of body bits and pieces to serve
as a useful reference tool on your bedroom or
classroom wall. Whether you're looking for a body
book for homework help, school projects, or just
for fun, with Human Body you'll never look at
yourself in the same way again!
  New Atlas of Human Anatomy Thomas McCracken,2000
Presents anatomically exact, three-dimensional,
computer-generated images of the human body,
featuring both systemic and regional anatomy, and
includes descriptive text, a glossary, and
discussion of the history of anatomical
illustration. Includes an interactive CD-ROM
sampler.
  Anatomy for 3D Artists Matthew Lewis,Chris
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Legaspi,2015 A comprehensive human anatomy guide
for today's 3D artist, offering fundamental,
theoretical and practical skills in anatomy and
proportion.
  The 1st-3d Book of Anatomy, Physiology and
Hygiene of the Human Body Joseph Albertus
Culler,1904
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thought-provoking masterpiece, Dive into the World
of 3d Anatomy Human Body . This educational ebook,
conveniently sized in PDF ( Download in PDF: *),
is a gateway to personal growth and intellectual
stimulation. Immerse yourself in the enriching
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Download now and embark on a learning journey that
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